REGARDING:

Village-Wide Inspection
of Water Meters & Underground Piping

in cooperation with the
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality (MDEQ)

Over the next several months, we will be conducting a Village-wide
inspection of all water meters and underground piping, as recently
required by the MDEQ. These inspections are necessary to ensure the
safety of the Village of Saranac’s drinking water. Our shared goal with
the MDEQ is to ensure protection of the public health, by conducting a
thorough review of the water system, to determine the accuracy of the
lead and copper sampling pool.

Please contact Tim Simmons, DPW Director, at your earliest
convenience to schedule an appointment. He can be reached at
616.902.3946. If you are calling after 4:30 p.m. or weekends, please
call the Saranac Village Office at 616.642.6324 to leave a message for
Tim.

Thank you in advance, for your cooperation and promptness.

Village of Saranac
Department of Public Works



